
PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

Greater New Haven Water Pollution Control Authority 

OPEN TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

 

AN INFORMATIONAL MEETING REGARDING: 

The 2016 update to the City of New Haven’s Combined Sewer Overflow (CSO) Long Term Control Plan 
(LTCP).  The Updated Planning Study identifies multiple approaches to mitigate CSOs throughout the 
sewer system located in New Haven.  The proposed projects include upgrades to existing CSO Regulator 
Structures, Pumping Stations, Sewer Piping, and Utilization of Green Infrastructure.  The Improvements 
to the East Shore Water Pollution Abatement Facility, identified in 2012, continue to be a part of the 
program.  These LTCP strategies are designed to reduce the discharge of combined sewer overflows and 
improve the quality of discharged waters. The goal is to improve the water quality of the West River, the 
Mill River, the Quinnipiac River, New Haven Harbor and ultimately Long Island Sound. 

WILL BE HELD AT: 

Nathan Hale School Auditorium, 480 Townsend Avenue, New Haven, CT 

Nathan Hale School is located on Townsend Avenue at the corner of Pope Street, with driveways 
opposite Girard Avenue and Ley Street.  Use the handicapped accessible main school entrance located in 
the newer wing of the school between the 2 driveways. 

ON: 

Tuesday, February 14, 2017 at 7:00 PM, Immediately following the monthly meeting of the East Shore 
Management Team. 

THE GENERAL AGENDA FOR THE FOLLOW UP INFORMATIONAL MEETING WILL BE: 

(1) GENERAL INTRODUCTION 
(2) COMBINED SEWER OVERFLOW AND LONG TERM CONTROL PLAN BACKGROUND 
(3) COMBINED SEWER OVERFLOW REDUCTION PROJECT ELEMENTS 
(4) SCHEDULE 
(5) PUBLIC COMMENTS, QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS (OPPORTUNITIES THROUGHOUT) 


